
Date: 07/09/2023 

Good evening everyone, 

Classes start back TOMORROW! Yay       If you haven’t seen already, there are some 

changes to the timetable – please make sure to look on the website www.performanze.co.uk 

. 

Alongside our brand new website, we are also rolling out a new club software called 

ClassForKids so that parents can independently sign up and manage their classes – this will 

save us massive time on administration in the future. 

We would like for you to do the following please: 

1. Please feel free to trial ANY classes for the next couple of weeks and bring a friend (up to 
and including Monday 18th Sept) – many children will be thinking of moving up and it is 
important that they feel confident in the next class up before committing to it. If you’re not 
sure if your child should be moving up a class from last year or staying at the same level, go 
to both classes and then discuss with either Miss Jill or Miss Rosie at the beginning/end of 
class or directly via text/email ('Rosie Easton' performanze@live.co.uk . 'Jill Burnett' 
jill@performanze.co.uk ) 

2. Before the 22nd Sept – sign up for ALL your classes by clicking on the link at the bottom of 
our website www.performanze.co.uk . Please carefully follow the instructions that I have 
written (there is also a link for instructions at the bottom of the website). 

3. I will then receive your booking and sign you up for the correct subscription plan – see the 
prices section in the parent section of our website (password for parent area: RingRing123). 

4. I will cancel your old membership through Club manager and make sure all your payments 
on this old system are cancelled. 

We have worked extensively on both the website and the new booking system this year and 

we are quite excited to be rolling it out for you guys. We hope you all enjoy trialling the 

many different lessons we have on option for you over the next couple of weeks. Don’t 

forget, Miss Rosie and Miss Jill are happy to discuss what would be best for your daughter 

moving forwards. 

If you need any uniform or ballet shoes, please could you email Miss Jill at: 

jill@performanze.co.uk 

All the best, 

Annie. 
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